
Registration is open until November 22,
2024. Please note that registration is

limited to one per family, with one toy
provided per switch user. 

Click the link, or scan the QR Code to
complete the registration package.

Spaces are limited. 

 Participants will have the
opportunity to:

select a free toy, made switch-
accessible by students at
GECDSB
speak directly with
Occupational Therapists from
the John McGivney Children’s
Centre
speak directly with a
Communicative Disorders
Assistant from the John
McGivney School Authority
learn more about supporting
play and communication at
home

of Kingsville

John McGivney School Authority
3945 Matchette Road, Windsor Ontario

Tuesday, December 3, 2024Hack 
the 

Holidays
event for families of accessibility

switch users

Thursday, December 5, 2024
Tecumseh Vista Academy
11555 Shields Ave, Tecumseh Ontario

5:00 PM - 6:30 PM

If you have any questions, please contact:
 Kelsey Smith at JMSA 

(519) 977-2200 
(kelsey.smith@jmccsa.com)

Lana Brode at GECDSB
(519) 255-3300

 (lana.brode@publicboard.ca)

3:30 PM - 5:00 PM

https://forms.gle/suadjgn1uCy9K763A

